Your reference : 06_0193 MOD 1 .

Our reference : LIC12/684; DOC12/51765
Contact : Mr Matthew Corradin; (02) 6332 7603
The Director

- Mining Projects
Department of Planning & Infrastructure
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY, NSW, 2001

Attention: Mr Paul Freeman & Ms Sophie Butcher

13 December 2012

Dear Mr Kitto A

. HANSON CONSTRUCTION MATERIALS PTY LTD — EAST GUYONG QUARRY
REVIEW OF PROJECT APPROVAL MODIFICATION APPLICATION (06_0193 MOD 1)

| refer to an email from Ms Sophie Butcher of the Department of Planning & Infrastructure (DoP&l) dated
27 November 2012 requesting the Environment Protection Authority (EPA) to make a written submission to -
" DoP&l regarding the Project Approval Modification Application provided for the abovementioned project by
tHe proponent, Hanson Construction Materials Pty Ltd (Hanson). : o

The EPA has undertaken a review of the Project Approval Modification Application and has no objection to
the proposed realignment of the internal access road. ‘

For your information and as you may be. aware, the EPA has issued environment protection licence 20190
(the licence) for the abovementioned project in line with the in-force Project Approval. The EPA has
identified that no changes to the licence will be required if the Project Approval Modification Application is
approved. - .

Should you have any further enquiries in relation to this matter please contact Mr Matthew Corradin at the
Bathurst office of the EPA by telephoning (02) 6332 7603.

Yours sijjcerely

R;C ARD WHYTE .
ager Central West
Environment Protection Authority

PO Box 1388 Bathurst NSW 2795 .
Level 2, 203 ~ 209 Russell Street Bathurst NSW'2795
Tel: (02) 63 327 600 Fax: (02) 63 327.630 '
: ABN 30 841 387 271 =
www.environment.nsw.gov.au



